To Whom It May Concern:

Shark Hookers is a volunteer shark catch-tag-release team with an enduring
goal of shark conservation and education. As such, we strive to partner with
organizations that not only can help promote our goals for saving wildlife, but
that also stand for leaving a positive impact on the world, even ifitisin a
different industry.

We are proud and thankful to have partnered with our local Keiser University
on two occasions. Not only in promoting our cause, but by also having
students, faculty and staff come out to assist with the shark tagging process. In
fact, there is presently a tagged shark named “Francis” that was caught, tagged
and released by a current Keiser University Sports Medicine and Fitness
Technology student. Between the actual participation of Keiser University
personnel and the awareness spread by the Keiser University social media
platforms, Sharks Hookers is proud to have teamed with your university in
making further progress in the survivability of these amazing animals.

Thank you for being a part of our community. Keiser University not only
continues to provide quality education for generations of people, but has also
taken steps with us in ensuring that those generations can appreciate wildlife
that may otherwise no longer exist without the presence of supporters like
your institution.
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Joshua Ward
Co-Founder
Shark Hookers



